
World Book Day - Thursday 7th March 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

On Thursday 7th March, we are inviting children to dress up as a book character who has 
inspired them! Children who are reluctant to dress up can come to school in their pyjamas.  

Throughout the day we will have lots of events which promote reading for pleasure. We will have a 
whole school book focus on the book ‘Our Tower’ by Joseph Coelho You can watch the video of the 
book being read aloud here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TTK26_K-rxw  

After the success of last year’s story spoon competition, we will be hosting the ‘Story Shoebox 
challenge’. Simply take a shoe box and turn it into a scene from a children’s book! Please ensure 
entries are handed to class teachers by 9am on Thursday 7th March.  The winner will be announced 
in our World Book Day assembly at the end of the day.   

 
As always, thank you for your support! Reading is such an important skill and we are proud to have 
children at Grove House who love books.  

Thank you, 

Miss K Roddick 

Assistant Headteacher  

P.S Don’t forget to spend the book token your child will receive on World Book Day to claim any of 
the free books below!  
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